
VILLAGE OF MILLERTON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of 

the Village of Millerton on September 25, 2023, at 6:15 p.m., at the Village Hall located at, 5933 

N. Elm Avenue., Millerton, New York to hear all interested parties interested in submitting ideas 

for a 2024 CDBG Grant. 

  

 All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard in person or by directing 

comments in writing to the Village Board of Trustees, 5933 North Elm Avenue, Millerton, New 

York, 12546.  

 

 By order of the Village Board of Trustees of the Village of Millerton dated September 18, 

2023. 

     

 

Lisa Cope 

Village Clerk 

Village of Millerton 

 

 

 

 


